
                                   
 
 
 
June 29, 2020 
 
Honorable Jose Perez 
Milwaukee Common Council 
City Hall, Room 200 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 
 
Dear Chairman Perez, 
 
On behalf of NAIOP Wisconsin members, I write in support of the appointment of Erica 
Lewandowski as Commissioner for the Department of Neighborhood Services.  
 
In our experience working with the nominee, we are confident she holds a deep 
appreciation for the mission of the Department to protect the value of investments in 
neighborhoods, and increase economic vitality throughout the City. 
 
We have found the nominee accessible, knowledgeable, and dedicated to these 
principles and believe she will be a strong advocate for safe and healthy communities in 
the City of Milwaukee.  
 
Thank you for visiting with us recently and your leadership.  We value your counsel and 
hope you will give strong consideration to our support of Ms. Lewandowski’s 
appointment. 
 
Be well, 

 
 
James Villa, CAE 
Chief Executive Officer 
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